
Quarterly Mayor’s Report
City of Gustavus

Brittney Cannamore

December 2020 

Social Media 
• Corresponded with Cities of Angoon, Sitka, and Pelican in reference to City run Facebook 

pages. Also meet with the Clerk and Council Member Lewis to discuss City Run Social Media

Correspondence 
• Worked with Librarians and City Administrator to help formulate COVID-19 phased reopening 

chart 
• Met and emailed with several members of the community regarding Gustavus School 

COVID-19 Mitigation
• Emailed multiple community members regarding Wilson Road area flooding
• Wrote a letter to the community addressing Gustavus’ 6th Resident Case

Meetings 
• Mayor’s Meetings with members of the public regarding internet service and grant support
• Zoom with council members Taylor, Clark, the City Administrator and the Kunats regarding 

Civil Work Permit

January 2021

Correspondence 
• Submitted comments regarding AMHS Summer 2021 Schedule
• Submitted letter to ADOT regarding ditch cleaning

Gustavus School 
• Continued efforts to formulate a Gustavus School/City Working Group. Wrote letters to 

Elizabeth Hooge (RSB Chair) and Bruce Houck (Chatham Superintendent) addressing Covid 
Mitigation Concerns. 

Meetings
Met with Fire Chief Miller, members of the RSB, Superintendent Houck, Principle King, and 
Public Health Nurse Claire Geldhof. When twice monthly meetings were established, Council 
Member Buchheit agreed to take my place as a council presence. - Thank you, John!

February 2021

Correspondence
• Letter of Appreciation for NPS Rangers addressed to Superintendent Hooge at GLBA NP
• Letter of Appreciation for Jeff Jarvis addressed to Scott Gray at AKDOT
• Letter of Appreciation for City Treasurer, Phoebe Vanselow

Meetings
• Met with Leah Okin regarding GVA budget request


